
Request for Submission of Proposal 
FMD1404

Duty  Free  Philippines  Corporation  (DFPC),  through  its  2014  Corporate  Budget 
intends  to  apply  the  sum  of Sixty  Thousand  Pesos  (PhP60,000.00) being  the 
Approved Budget for the Contract (ABC) to payments for the  One (1) Lot Supply and 
Installation  of  G.I.  Gutter  at  Pre-Departure  Area,  Mactan  Cebu  International  Airport  
under  PR# 2014100240.  We cannot accept price quotation in excess of the said ABC.

DFPC will be applying Negotiated Procurement (Section 53.9 of the Revised IRR of 
RA 9184) as the mode of procurement per BAC Resolution No. 201426 approved on 24 
February 2014.

DFPC will now invite pre-selected Suppliers. 

Submission of proposal shall be on or before  10 April  2014, 10:00AM  at Duty Free 
Philippines Corporation, Ground Floor Purchasing Department, EHA Bldg., FiestaMall, 
Columbia Complex, Ninoy Aquino Ave., Parañaque City.

BAC Secretariat
DUTY FREE PHILIPPINES
EHA Building, Fiestamall, Columbia Complex
Ninoy Aquino Ave., Parañaque City
Tel. Nos.: 552 4343; trunk line 552 4337/16555 loc 3039/3096
Fax No.:   552 4345 / 879-3664 / 552 4399 loc 833
Email: bacsecretariat@dfp.com.ph

MA. LOURDES D. VELARDE
BAC Chairperson
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